
CONSTRUCTION ALERT

Para información o preguntas, por favor llame al teléfono directo o visite el sitio web en:
如有疑問或需要索取工程最新資料，請致電輔助熱線或參閱工程網頁  

For more information or questions, please call or visit:
(888) ACE-1426 or www.theaceproject.org

Thank you for your patience and cooperation...At ACE, it’s Safety First!
Note: Construction is a dynamic process and information is subject to change without notice .

Work activity is subject to weather conditions.

REV 3/31/22@FullertonGS
4900 Rivergrade Road, Suite A120, Irwindale, CA 91706  |  T: 888-ACE-1426  |  F: 626-472-0094  |  www.theaceproject.org

WHAT
The Fullerton Road Grade Separation project contractor will close the Fullerton Road and Gale Avenue intersection for 25 
days and SR60 westbound off-ramp at Fullerton Road for 55 hours during the weekend, for roadway widening and off-ramp 
improvements.  East-west travel along Gale Avenue and north travel along Fullerton Road to Gale Avenue will be restored after 
the 25-Day closure.  The Gale Avenue improvements are anticipated to be completed by November 2022.  

WHAT TO EXPECT
Fullerton Road traffic lanes will be temporarily closed north of the SR60 westbound off-ramp.  All traffic lanes on Gale 
Avenue will be closed to through traffic between Plaza Drive and Jellick Avenue and ONLY LOCAL BUSINESS ACCESS WILL BE 
PERMITTED. Motorists are encouraged to use Azusa Avenue and Stoner Creek Road for eastbound travel along Gale Avenue 
and Nogales Street for westbound travel along Gale Avenue (see reverse map for east-west travel/detour options). SR60 off-
ramp traffic will be directed.  Please exercise caution while in the vicinity of construction activities. 

WHEN
SR60 off-ramp will be closed starting Friday, April 22, 2022 at 9:00 PM and re-opened by Monday, April 24, 2022 at 6:00 AM.  
The Fullerton Road and Gale Avenue intersection will be closed starting April 22, 2022 at 9:00 PM and will reopen May 18, 
2022 at 6:00 AM.  Most construction will occur during the day, however in an effort to expedite this work, two working shifts 
are planned for a 24-hour operation.  

FULLERTON ROAD AND GALE AVENUE INTERSECTION TO BE CLOSED 
FOR 25 DAYS; WESTBOUND SR 60 OFF-RAMP AT FULLERTON ROAD 
CLOSED FOR 55 HOUR WEEKEND CLOSURE BEGINNING APRIL 22
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Para información o preguntas, por favor llame al teléfono directo o visite el sitio web en:
如有疑問或需要索取工程最新資料，請致電輔助熱線或參閱工程網頁  

For more information or questions, please call or visit:
(888) ACE-1426 or www.theaceproject.org

Thank you for your patience and cooperation...At ACE, it’s Safety First!
Note: Construction is a dynamic process and information is subject to change without notice.

Work activity is subject to weather conditions.

REV 10/07/19@DurfeeGS
4900 Rivergrade Road, Suite A120, Irwindale, CA 91706  |  T: 888-ACE-1426  |  F: 626-472-0094  |  www.theaceproject.org

Roadways that will be closed Temporarily or 
Remain Open as Detour Routes

April 22, 2022 -
May 18, 2022

Fullerton Road northbound at SR60 westbound Off-Ramp CLOSED

Gale Avenue between Plaza Drive and Jellick Ave CLOSED

Gale Avenue west of Plaza Drive and Gale Avenue east of Jellick 
Avenue

OPEN

Azusa north and southbound OPEN

Nogales north and southbound OPEN

Colima east and westbound OPEN

Valley Blvd east and westbound OPEN

Rowland Street/San Jose Avenue east and westbound OPEN

DETOUR ROUTE 


